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Learning to love; love to learn 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, we have finally got to the end of a long and busy term and Christmas is nearly upon us for 

another year.  Thank you so much for all your cards, gifts and kind words – it really means a lot.   

The children were so excited to receive Christmas presents (for their classrooms) from the PTA, on 

Monday.  Classes had created Ψwish listsΩ and were suitably surprised when some Ψkind elvesΩ actually 

delivered some of their requested items to their doors! Acorns have been very keen to show me all 

the impressive models constructed from their new Lego set! 

Another day to remember was άReindeer Dayέ when Lightening and Jet came to visit us and took up 

residence in the ball court.  The childrenΩs faces were a picture and many were brave enough to let 

the reindeer take food from their hands.  We hope to get some good photos up on the website very 

soon.  Thank you, again, to the PTA for arranging this and to Mr Woolford (our caretaker) for being 

on reindeer duty all morning!!! 

Yesterday morning we all went to Church for a Carol Service.  This really is one of the most special 

occasions on the calendar for me – having everyone together to celebrate Christmas in a very 

traditional way.  We had some super singing, especially from our younger pupils, who were keen to 

show us that they knew άLittle Donkeyέ and άWe Three Kingsέ very well!  As usual, the behaviour was 

impeccable making it all the more enjoyable for all. 

Today, the children have been sharing their toys and games, which is always lovely to see.  At 

lunchtime, we had a ΨTop TableΩ for all those who had received a certificate this half term for 

remembering our rules in the Hall and in the playground.  It was nice to be waited on by some willing 

Year Six waiters and waitresses and there were some very attractive decorations on our table. 

Have the most wonderful Christmas and a very happy and peaceful new year!  We will see you again 

on 7th January 2020 when I look forward to hearing everybodyΩs holiday news. 

Miss Robinson 

 
 

 
 

[ǳƪŜ I—excellent role model, aŀŎƪŜƴȊƛŜ w—making good learning 
decisions all term, WŀŎƪ ²—big improvement in resilience, WŀŎƪ I— 
outstanding learning behaviours for the whole term, IŀǊǾŜȅ .— 
big improvement in confidence & learning behaviours, .ƻŘƛŜ ¢ - 
working hard and increasing independence—²ƛƴǎǘƻƴ I—great learning  
behaviours and a great smile!  /ŀƭƭǳƳ ¢— huge increase in effort 
 

 



 

 

 

 

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

²ŜŜƪƭȅ        ²ƘƻƭŜ ǘŜǊƳ 

мǎǘ Y3 96.6%     мǎǘ Y5  97.8% 

нƴŘ Y4 96.2%     нƴŘ Cedars 97.6% 

оǊŘ Y5 95.5%     оǊŘ Y4  97.4% 

Sen Coffee morning é. 

 
Tuesday 21 January in the hall for Y2- Y6 parents interested in 
the Camhs pathway and sensory processing difficulties. 

We are upgrading to our new website over the Christmas break.  There may be a           
temporary holding page on the website whilst the transition happens so please bear with 
us! We hope you enjoy our lovely new mobile friendly website, we are very pleased with 
it. 
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¢ƘŜ t¢!Σ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΣ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ϻ рΣлнуΦфм ŀǎ ŦƻƭƭƻǿǎΥ 

 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ aŀǊƪŜǘ   ϻ нΣтпнΦот 

.ŀǳōƭŜǎ                  ϻ мопΦсн 

²ƛƴǘŜǊ 5ƛǎŎƻ           ϻ смфΦнл 

{ǳƳƳŜǊ CŜǘŜ         ϻ мΣронΦтн 

 

!ƴŘ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŜ t¢! Ƙŀǎ ƎǊŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊ 

 
9ƳǇƛǊƛōƻȄ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ tǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ                          ϻ нΣлллΦлл 
hǳǘǎƛŘŜ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ !ǊŜŀ                                 ϻмрΣлллΦлл 
¸ŜŀǊ с ƭŜŀǾŜǊǎ όǎǳƳƳŜǊ ƻŦ нлмфύ ōƛōƭŜǎ       ϻ отоΦсс 
²ƻǊƭŘ aŀǇ                                                    ϻ онΦпф 
¦± /ŀƴƴƻƴ ŦƻǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛǎŎƻǎ                      ϻ мруΦлл 
t¢! /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ²ƛǎƘ ƭƛǎǘ                               ϻ ттмΦуу 
wŜƛƴŘŜŜǊ ±ƛǎƛǘ                                               ϻ солΦлл  

 

All the of the above is thanks to the kind generosity of all the parents and carers of St Michael's School. 

 

Thanks again for all your unrelenting support with the events the PTA have held at school. Without your 
support and permissions, it would not have been possible. 

 

On behalf of the PTA I'd like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and look forward to your continued sup-
port in 2020! 

 

Warmest regards and a raised glass (or two) 

 

Sam 

 



 

 

  

 ¢ƘǳǊ мфǘƘ 5ŜŎΦ End of Term—όмΦолpm finish) 

 

 

 

 aƻƴ сǘƘ WŀƴΦ          Lb{9¢ 

 ¢ǳŜǎ тǘƘ WŀƴΦ  Spring Term starts 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ мсǘƘ WŀƴΦ Family Learning—Y1—Story Sandwich 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ сǘƘ CŜōΦ  Choir singing at 02 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ моǘƘ CŜōΦ Acorns Class Assembly 

 aƻƴ мтǘƘ CŜō - 

 CǊƛ нмǎǘ CŜō  Half term 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ мнǘƘ aŀǊ Y2 Class Assembly 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ нсǘƘ aŀǘ Y1 Class Assembly 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ тǘƘ aŀȅ  Y3 Class Assembly 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ нмǎǘ aŀȅ Y4 Class  Assembly 
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